
NEW OFFICE UPDATE 

We have moved into our new office  

here in the Bangor, Pennsylvania area.  

God has provided abundantly by giving 

us ample room for all our open-air 

supplies, office space and general 

inventory needs.  Our new location has 

increased square footage and additional 

parking space over the old location 

which is perfect; we are grateful. 

 

 

ENCORUAGING TESTIMONY 

An important part of our ministry is providing 

supplies for our staff, those we train and others who 

feel called to share Christ out in the open air.  We 

recently received the following encouraging note: “... 
I'm the Young Adults Pastor ... I have purchased a couple of 
your products in order to go evangelizing with our Young 
Adults Ministry. I simply want to say thank you because they 
are very effective for creating conversation with people and 
providing an opportunity to preach the Gospel. To be able to 
see some of the Young Adults who I've been shepherding 
stepping out into the front lines of evangelism is a joy to see, 
and the tools you provide played a big part in that. So again, I 
want to thank Open Air Campaigners for their service to the 
church.” 

 

THANK YOU, AGAIN, for praying and giving so we can continue on.  We appreciate and need your help in 

this way.
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Opportunities continue to share Christ in the open air using Mr. C science presentations.


